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Transporting LNG to Kalama is a risky busiiness. Particularly during wildfire season, as the
volatility of the gas means that it leaks in both tank cars and pipelines. We do not need to fuel the
fires that are already exacerbated by climate change. We should not frack landscapes, flare off
methane, and pollute air, soil, and water, in order to produce this volatile gas. Fossil fuels are no
longer viable. They are currently a glut on the market.
Fracking is the dirtiest, most harmful oil production in the world. It is in our best interest as humans
to stop production and transportation of LNG and methane/methanol. The methanol facility should
not be built in Kalama; we need to preserve wilderness and habitat, not build a polluting operation
that is going to turn the area's livable community into a dangerous and unhealthy environment.
We are at a crucial time in history. Short-term profits that cause pollution and degradation of the
environment are also causing long-term health effects. Short-term profits don't cover the long-term
human costs.
Deny permits to move forward with this project. It is not in the best interest of the community. It is
not in the best interest of the entire world.


